
To whom it may concern,

It is with great concern that I am responding to Enfield Council’s proposed Local Plan.

The vast majority of Enfield residents pride themselves in the Borough's history and green spaces, most of
which are open to all and provide respite and stress relief not only to locals but also many of those that reside in
higher density areas  across London.

It is with the many benefits in mind that the Mayor of London is looking to preserve as much Green Belt in the
City and its surrounding boroughs as possible. However, what is being proposed by Enfield Council appears to
fly in the face of the views and policies expressed by Mayor Khan and will create high density populations in
parts of the Borough that currently lack the required infrastructure for such rapid population growth.

For a Council that espouses the protection of the environment and quite rightly wants to implement green
policies, I fail to understand how the proposed Local Plan fits in with those ideals.

Indeed, by creating more pockets of high density population within the Borough the environmental impact will
be significant specifically, greater pollution, inadequate infrastructure, congestion and the associated stress and 
behavioural impacts of high density living.

In regards to the Local Plan, in particular I object to the following proposed policies;

SP PL10, pages 80-87 including Figure 3.11
SP PL9, pages 77-80 including Figure 3.10
SA45 the land between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, page 364
SA54, page 374
SA52, page 372
SA62, page 383
SP CL4 pages 277-279

All of the above draft policies are proposing the de-designation of Green Belt.

The Green Belt must be preserved for our children and our children’s children the destruction of which 
currently proposed in this plan by Enfield Council will only lead to a deterioration of the local environmental, 
economic, ecological, and social landscapes.

The Government appears to have stepped back from the brink in relation to the destruction of the Green Belt 
and I would expect a more environmentally and socially aware Labour Council to do likewise.

Your sincerely
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